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22nd September 2021  

 

 

 

Dear Christian, Ryan, Gary and Stuart, 

 

 

A huge thank you from everyone at Nugent!   

 

Thank you for attending and sponsoring a hole at our ‘Fifteenth Annual Phil Thompson 

Golf Classic’ in aid of Nugent. Your support helped to make the event a huge success 

and helped us raise vital funds, totaling £11,130.31.  

All of the funds raised allows us to continue supporting children, adults and their 

families who are facing hardship and adversity across Merseyside. We help children to 

feel safe, secure and nurtured, whilst creating new forever families and working 

tirelessly to build strong, resilient communities. We help survivors of abuse, trauma and 

other adversity to recover and we work tirelessly to protect the rights of those in need. 

 

This year, Nugent celebrates a significant milestone – 140 years of care, support and 

education for children, adults and families across Merseyside. We are a voice for the 

voiceless and our services come to the aid of those who are vulnerable and at-risk.  

 

Once again, thank you to Peregrinate School for your incredible generosity. I do hope 

we can count on your continued support in the months and years ahead – you are a 

valued member of the Nugent family. 

 

If you would be interested in supporting Nugent further or attending future events, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch fundraising@wearenugent.org   

 

With all our gratitude,  

 

Nugent’s Fundraising Team 

mailto:fundraising@wearenugent.org



